
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

Week of 7–11
September 2025



DEAR PARENTS,
Dear Parents, This week was another busy and exciting week at
Academia Preschool! Our classrooms were buzzing with hands-

on provocations, joyful routines, and confident little voices.
Children explored new sounds, colors, numbers, and fine-motor

skills through play-based learning, circle times, music and
movement, and creative arts. Thank you for your continued

support—it makes all the difference. 



CLASS HIGHLIGHTS MS. VEE’S CLASS THIS WEEK: 
 Children had a blast revisiting the Jolly Phonics sound “s”, exploring the color
orange, practicing the number 2, and working on letter “B/b” with pre-writing

activities. Pencil grip was a big highlight—children used pencil grippers to help
them hold pencils properly. Learning was fun, active, and engaging, with lots of
creative provocations and fine-motor practice. In math (this week and last),

learners strengthened the concept of bigger vs. smaller through sorting, comparing,
and hands-on activities. Next Week: We’ll continue with the Jolly Phonics sequence,
introduce the color yellow, the number 3, and the letter “C/c.” Expect more fine-

motor work, playful writing practice, and math comparisons. 



Ms. Dee’s Class This Week: A lively mix of puzzles, color
games, sensory activities, painting, and dancing with

musical instruments. These experiences support cognitive
development (problem-solving, attention), language growth

(naming colors and actions), social skills (turn-taking,
cooperating), and both gross (balance, rhythm) and fine-

motor skills (grasping, placing pieces, pre-writing
strokes). Next Week: Continued recognition of the letter A
and number 1 through playful provocations, more sensory
exploration, and activities designed to build cognitive,

gross-motor, and fine-motor skills. 

MS. DEE’S CLASS THIS WEEK: 



MS. FATIMA’S ARABIC CLASS THIS WEEK:
 We learned the number ١ (one), the letter د
(Daa), and the color أبيض (white). Children
played counting games with one object at a
time, created circular shapes (دائرة –
daeera) to connect with the sound د, and
decorated them. We also identified white
objects around the classroom. Next Week:
We’ll continue to build on these concepts
with new activities, crafts, and songs. Thank
you for reinforcing these lessons at home! 



SPECIAL DAY RECAP: 
International Honey Bee Day (Thursday, 11 September) Our little learners
explored how bees make honey, why bees matter for plants (pollination), and
tasted different kinds of honey with fresh fruits. It was a sweet, sensory
learning experience—equal parts science and yum! 



 COMING UP

Yellow Day — Sunday, 14
September 2025

International Peace Day —
Thursday, 18 September 2025
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Come dressed in yellow to
celebrate our bright, sunny color

of the week! 

Children are invited to wear white
T-shirts and blue jeans as we

celebrate peace and friendship



PLEASE PACK A SPARE SET OF CLOTHES FOR YOUR CHILD. IF YOUR CHILD
DOES NOT HAVE AN APRON, KINDLY PURCHASE ONE

—WE DO LOTS OF MESSY (AND MARVELOUS!) LEARNING. 
SEND A REFILLABLE WATER BOTTLE SO OUR LITTLE ONES STAY

HYDRATED THROUGHOUT THE DAY. 
THANK YOU FOR PARTNERING WITH US TO MAKE LEARNING JOYFUL,

PURPOSEFUL, AND SAFE. 
WE CAN’T WAIT FOR ANOTHER WONDERFUL WEEK AHEAD! 

WARM REGARDS,
 ACADEMIA PRESCHOOL TEAM


